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ERRATA

Frank, H. 1986. A preliminary checklist of the Staphylinidae (Coleoptera) of Florida.
Florida Ent. 69(2): 363-383. One of the pages of the table is out of order. Page 372 should
follow immediately after 368; this means that: page 372 should be 369 page 369 should
be 370 page 370 should be 371 page 371 should be 372.

Pena, J. E., and R. T. McMillan, Jr. 1986. Verticillium lecanii , a new fungal parasite
of the scale Philephedra tuberculosa n. sp. (Homoptera: Coccidae) in Florida. Florida
Ent. 69(2): 416-417. This paper incorrectly cites Philephedra tuberculosa Nakahara and
Gill, 1985 as a new species in the title and body of the text. The publication of Nakahara
and Gill (1985) preceded Pena and McMillan. Thus, the proper citation should have been
P. tuberculosa (Nakahara and Gill).

DESIGN FOR A GOLD MEDAL

The International Congress of Entomology in Hamburg (1984) approved a Distinguished
International Award in Morphology & Embryology, sponsored by the International
Journal of Insect Morphology & Embryology (IJIME), to be awarded to a distinguished
insect morphologist/embryologist at each future Congress. The award consists of
US$1500 and a gold medal. Two awards, one retroactive for 1984 and one for 1988, will
be presented at the next Congress in Vancouver, Canada, in August, 1988.

Interested persons are invited to submit design(s) for both the obverse and reverse
sides of the medal (50 millimeters in diameter), no later than December 31, 1987, to
Professor A. P. Gupta, Department of Entomology, Rutgers’ University, New
Brunswick, NJ 08903, USA. The person(s), whose design(s) will be selected, will receive
$200 as honorarium (to be shared if designs from two individuals will be selected for
the two sides of the medal). The selected designs will be published in the IJIME. More
than two designs may be submitted by the same individual. Works not chosen for the
medal will be returned upon completion of the selection process. For any further infor-
mation, please call (201-932-9873) or write to Professor A. P. Gupta.



